


  

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

 
In the Matter of       ) 
         ) 
ENTERGY NUCLEAR OPERATIONS, INC.    )                      Docket No. 50-255-LA 
 ) 

   )      
                                ) 
  ) 
(Palisades Nuclear Plant)                ) 

    ) 
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[Original signed by Brian Newell ] 

                  Office of the Secretary of the Commission 
 
Dated at Rockville, Maryland 
this 11th day of December, 2014 
 


